
November 30, 1967 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Members of Atlanta L ocal Urban Coalition 

From: 

CITY HALL ATLANTA, GA. 30303 

Tel. 522-4463 Area Cod e 404 

IVAN ALLEN, JR., MAYOR 

R. EARL LANDERS, Administrative Assistant 
MRS. ANN M. MOSES, Executive Secretary 
DAN E. SWEAT, JR., Director of Governmental Liaison 

Enclosed is a letter of invitation and program concerning the 
D ecember 13 meeting of the Task Force on Private Employment 
of the National Urban Coalition. 

I hope that all of you can make your plans to attend this important 
conference. 

DS: fy 
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